From: Peck, Greg

To: Hornsea Project Three

Cc: Greg Peck

Subject: Fwd: Hornsea Project Ref EN010080
Date: 06 November 2018 12:31:29

Your Reference: ENO10080
Dear Sir/Madam

In respect of Oulton Airfield and the surrounding area, also the cable route crossover area with
Vattenfall’s Norfolk Vanguard and Boreas scheme’s just outside Reepham, | would request that
these areas are inspected as part of the Accompanied Site Inspection.

1) Oulton Airfield and surrounding area because on the major impact on the local community,
numerous highways issues and the length of time that the Airfield will be used as the main storage
compound. Planning applications in this location have been turned down in the past due to
Highways Department concerns about frequent HGV movements on what is effectively single track
roads, with no passing places.

2) The area around the B1145, Cawston Road, just North of Reepham because this is the area
where Vattenfall’s Vanguard and Boreas cable routes cross with Orsted’s.

Measures must be taken to ensure the cumulative detrimental impact of both projects on the local
highway network and local community is kept to a minimum

Regards,
Cllr Greg Peck
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From: Clir Greg Peck

To: Hornsea Project Three
Subject: FW: Fwd: Hornsea Project Ref ENO10080
Date: 06 November 2018 12:54:47

Dear Sir/Madam,

| sent the attached to you in my capacity as Norfolk County Councillor, Reepham
Division, but as | am also a District Councillor I wanted to send this to you in my
capacity as Broadland District Councillor, Eynesford Ward, which includes

Cawston, Heydon, Salle, Guestwick, Wood Dalling, Themelthorpe and Foulsham.

All these villages will be affected by the huge increase in traffic movements on
single track roads, over an 8 to 11 year period, due to the siting of the main
depot for this project in Oulton. A site which has had several planning
applications turned down based on objections by Highways due to the
unsuitability of the road network in the area.

Regards,
Clir Greg Peck.
Eynesford Ward.

Your Reference: ENO10080
Dear Sir/Madam

In respect of Oulton Airfield and the surrounding area, also the cable route
crossover area with Vattenfall’s Norfolk Vanguard and Boreas scheme’s just outside
Reepham, | would request that these areas are inspected as part of the
Accompanied Site Inspection.

1) Oulton Airfield and surrounding area because on the major impact on the local
community, numerous highways issues and the length of time that the Airfield will
be used as the main storage compound. Planning applications in this location have
been turned down in the past due to Highways Department concerns about
frequent HGV movements on what is effectively single track roads, with no passing
places.

2) The area around the B1145, Cawston Road, just North of Reepham because this
is the area where Vattenfall's Vanguard and Boreas cable routes cross with
Orsted’s.

Measures must be taken to ensure the cumulative detrimental impact of both
projects on the local highway network and local community is kept to a minimum

Regards,
Clir Greg Peck
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